
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I live in a very small town in rural eastern Oregon, and I believe that HB 2578 deserves support from all 
of us. Getting big money out of political campaigns makes it easier for all citizens to campaign for office - 
providing a greater diversity of representation in our government. 
 
Please support HB 2578! 
 
Thanks - 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Hilary Stoupa 
220 Sammy Ln 
Adams, OR 97810-2026 
(509) 525-2574 
 
 
 


